
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 17, 2024

TOPIC:       Approval of Purchase and Installation of Security Window Film

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of security window film from Safe Haven Defense located in 
Phoenix, Arizona for an amount not to exceed $580,217.20. 
 

RATIONALE:

The District continues to move forward on safety and security enhancements to our 
facilities. Based on recommendations from the comprehensive assessment completed 
by and external security education consultant group, LPS will be installing security film 
at strategically determined sites at all school buildings in the district and Central Office. 
The film is designed to delay or prevent forced entry via glass breakage. Pricing for this 
purchase comes from The InterLocal Purchasing System (TIPS), which fulfills the 
District’s requirement to bid. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

State of Michigan, 31aa Safety & Security Funding

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached 

PF/ko


